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At the February 21, 2008 Faculty Senate Meeting, the Facilities Planning Committee plans to make 
the following motion: 

 

Motion Regarding the Campus Emergency Action Plan 

Whereas the Facilities Planning Committee (FPC) has reviewed the January 2008 Emergency Action Plan 
(EAP) distributed to the Academic Departments and Campus Units, and  

Whereas FPC has identified some concerns with respect to the responsibilities delegated, identification of 
shelter locations for department personnel, and other processes defined in the EAP  

May it be resolved that the Faculty Senate requests the Chancellor of the Missouri University of Science and 
Technology to initiate a revision of the EAP, including the appropriate involvement of faculty. 


